C40

COMMUNICATION
. ke ) Council - July 15, 2020
rom: erks@vaughan.ca
Sy Bellisario. Adelina CW (PH) Report No. 35. Items 4 & 5
Subject: FW: [External] Yonge/Steeles development plans
Date: July-10-20 2:37:01 PM

From: Michael Bendel _>

Sent: Friday, July 10, 2020 2:36 PM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Cc: Bevilacqua, Maurizio <Maurizio.Bevilacqua@vaughan.ca>; Shefman, Alan
<Alan.Shefman@vaughan.ca>

Subject: [External] Yonge/Steeles development plans

Dear Mr. Coles,

Please register my objection to the proposed development plans for the Yonge & Steeles
neighbourhood because:

a) There has been little to no consultation with the community, and

b) The existing facilities/infrastructure cannot support this large an increase in population.
Please keep me informed of any actions Council may take on these proposals.

Yours truly,

Michael Bendel

Thornhill, ON



